
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
From all of us at UCF, we hope that you and your family are safe and in good spirits.  We realize that this 
is a particularly stressful time for high school seniors, and want you to know that our team of admissions 
counselors are still available to help you with questions concerning your future Knights*. 
 
Updates from the Office of Undergraduate Admissions: 
 

 Undoubtedly, you may have questions from students and families regarding UCF admission and 
financial aid.  Please visit our Undergraduate Admissions and Financial Aid Covid-19 FAQ pages 
for more information.   

 At this time, we are keeping our enrollment deposit deadline of May 1 for students attending 
UCF. 

 Orientation dates for Summer and Fall 2020 are available on the First Year Experience website.   
Students who have submitted their $200 enrollment deposit may sign up for a mandatory 
Orientation session online. 

 Housing & Residence Life agreements for Summer and Fall 2020 are available on myUCF for 
admitted students wishing to live in on-campus housing.   

 Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram, Twitter and YouTube for updates concerning 
UCF Undergraduate Admissions. 
 

Thank you again for your continued support for UCF.  Let’s continue to work together and I know we will 
Charge On! 
 
Elizabeth M. Costello 
Director of Communications, Recruitment, and Marketing 
Office of Undergraduate Admissions 
University of Central Florida 
 
*To help prevent the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus, most UCF admissions representatives will be 
working remotely and may not be able to immediately address issues by phone. 
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